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Dear Councillor,

Please register my support for application number 2014/7847/P which seeks to expand St.
Anthony’s School on Arkwright Road.

Many opponents are citing the loss of dwellings as a reason to refuse this application. This
is not a strong argument as only three dwellings would be lost but hundreds of new school
places would be gained. The proposals will also seek to make huge gains in child safety and
traffic congestion in the area. Many positives which | hope you will agree with.

Please ensure this application is approved when it comes before the Council.

Many thanks,

c.c. Planning Department
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Dear councillor,

Re: planning application 2014/7847/P 1-3 Arwright Read Hampstead London NW3

T support the abovementioned planning application. T support the provision of new
school places within our Borough as well as improved safety for our children,

Due fo the school currently being split over two campuses, the children often have to
cross a busy road during school hours which causes disruption to the local roads, and is
not safe for the children,

Please ensure you approve this application,

Yours sincerely,

c.c. Planning Department



